
 

 

Circular No (1) for 2019 

On the Fifth BAYANATI Forum 

To: All Ministries & Federal Entities operating BAYANATI 

System 

The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources (FAHR) would 

like to send you kind regards, wishing you all the success in your 

endeavors. 

As part of the Authority’s efforts to inform all ministries and federal entities 

of any developments regarding the electronic systems within the HR 

Management Information System (BAYANATI); and in line with our 

keenness to seek the customers’ feedback in order to enhance 

government work; 

We would like to inform you that the Authority will organize the Fifth 

BAYANATI Forum, to review development regarding electronic systems 

and future expectations for BAYANATI System. The Forum will discuss the 

above issues according to the schedule shown hereunder: 

Event Venue Date Time 

Fifth 

BAYANATI 

Forum 

Holiday Inn Hotel – 

Dubai Festival City 
https//goo.gl/maps/4xmfFSYsbHm  

Thursday, 

January 17, 

2019 

12:00 – 2:00 pm 

 

Thank you for your cooperation  

Dr. Abdurrahman Al Awar,  

Director General,                       Issued on Jan. 13, 2019 

Federal Authority for Government Human Resources  

 

For more registration and more information please contact: For more information please 

contact: 

 Safa Mahmoud, Executive Secretary  

          Tel: 04-231 19 92     Email: smahmoud@fahr.gov.ae  
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